
Legal Notice 

Branford Board of Assessment Appeals  

 

Hearings for the Board of Assessment Appeals are scheduled to begin for real estate and 

personal property for the October 1, 2017 Grand List.  Motor vehicles for the 2016 supplemental 

Grand List are also heard at this time. 

Applications are available beginning on February 1, 2018 on the town website at 

www.branford-ct.gov or in the Assessor’s Office located on the first floor of the Branford Town 

Hall, 1019 Main Street, Branford.  Applications must be submitted between February 1 and 

February 20, 2018 to the Board of Assessment Appeals at the Assessor’s office.  Any application 

received after February 20, 2018 will not be heard.  

Hearing dates and times will be scheduled for the month of March and will be held in the 

evening.  Taxpayers will be notified of their hearing time and date by mail.  Please call the 

Assessor’s office at (203) 488-2039 with any further questions. 

 

 

Jennifer Acquino, Clerk 

 

http://www.branford-ct.gov/

